
 
 

  

 

                

 
16th November 2023 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Abbeygate Sixth Form College Pantomime Dress Rehearsal 
Monday 11th December 2023 
 
Year 6 have been offered a lovely opportunity to see a dress rehearsal of the pantomime that is being 
put on by Abbeygate Sixth Form students.  The pantomime will take place on Monday 11th December 
at 9.30am.  
 
In order for us to make the 9.30am showing, we are asking parents to drop their child off at Abbeygate 
Sixth Form College from 8.50am.  A member of staff will be waiting at the college reception to register 
children as they arrive.  The children will then get the 1.20pm bus back to Barrow school and will 
therefore need to be picked up at normal time at the end of the school day.  This will cost £1.60. 
Please could the children bring the correct money for this on the day to make the process of getting 
onto the bus as quick as possible.  
 
The children will need to take a small rucksack with a drink and a packed lunch inside. 
 
If you are having difficulties arranging transport to Abbeygate on the morning of Monday 11th December, 
then please speak to a member of staff as soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Burchell 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Abbeygate Sixth Form College Pantomime Dress Rehearsal –Monday 11th December 2023 

 
Name of Child: ……………………………………………………………………………….  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Pantomime Dress Rehearsal at Abbeygate Sixth Form 
College. Tick if applicable:  
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow,  
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU 
 
01284 810223 
admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons) 

 
 


